
PUBLIC HEARING
Fluvanna County Board of Supervisors

Wednesday, October 16, 2024, at 7:00 p.m.
Pursuant to Virginia Code Section 15.2-1427, a Public Hearing will be held 
in the Fluvanna County Circuit Court, at 72 Main Street, Palmyra, VA 22963 
Virginia for citizens of the County to have the opportunity to appear before and 
be heard by the Board of Supervisors for the following item:
Ordinance to amend and reordain “Code of the County of Fluvanna, Virginia,” by 
repealing § 4-2-3 and enacting §§ 4-2-3.1 through 4-2-3.6 relating to the control of 
dangerous dogs, obligations following a dangerous dog fi nding, violation of law by 
the owner of a dangerous dog, and penalties for a vicious dog to conform with the 
Virginia Code.
A copy of the full text of the ordinance is available for review by the public 
on the County’s website and in the offi ce of the County Administrator during 
regular offi ce hours.

_

All interested persons wishing to be heard are invited to attend the public hearing.


